
Announcement of management intent with the good faith of the executives 
Srichompoowittaya School 

The Secondary Educational Service Area Office Bueng Kan 
……………………………………….. 

   
 Srichompoowittaya School focus on managing the organization with good 
governance by focusing on the prevention and suppression of corruption and 
misconduct. To build faith and confident to the society that Srichomphuwittaya 
School To be a good governance organization. As an executive of 
Srichomphuwittaya School, we would like to announce our intention to operate 
with honesty, transparency, verifiable to take responsibility and fight against 
corruption all forms. In this regard, all personnel are encouraged to perform 
their duties with honesty, integrity, morality and without corruption under the 
following policies: 
 1. Transparency is the disclosure of information about the mission of the 
organization. To include procurement information provides opportunities for 
people or stakeholders to participate in the audit and has a clear complaint 
management system 
  2. Responsibility is the determination to perform official duties at full 
efficiency under the law, regulations, and correct methods. Responsible for 
decision making and administration and ready to be inspected for people to 
have confidence in Srichomphuwittaya School. 
  3. Corruption –Free index is to perform duties with honesty. It isn’t a 
position that favors one's self or accepts bribes. 
  4. Integrity culture in the organization It does not tolerate any type of 
corruption and does not ignore it. To take action to stop corruption in the 
organization. 
  5. The morality of working in the organization is to set clear standards of 
work and fairness in the work. To provide justice and transparency in personnel 
management, management, budgets and assignments. 



  To make the work done without penalty and damage to maximize the 
benefits by adhering to the principles of good governance in management and 
will stand firm against all forms of corruption 
  This is for the best interest of the people. 
  Announced on the 29 August, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Mrs. Chaliew  Chinno  

Director of Srichompoowittaya School 
  


